
 

 
 

 

 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT: 

COVID-19 Vaccine Administration at Trillium Health Partners 

 

December 18, 2020 (Mississauga, ON) - Today, the Government of Ontario designated Trillium 

Health Partners (THP) one of the hospitals across the province to administer the COVID-19 vaccine in 

these initial stages. THP is proud to be playing a key role in the biggest immunization program in a 

century and the continued fight against COVID-19.  

 

A dedicated THP COVID-19 vaccination team is in place, working closely with public health at the 

local, provincial and federal levels to coordinate distribution with an aim to begin administering the 

vaccine quickly and safely in the coming weeks. THP will administer the vaccine in phases according 

to the key populations defined by the provincial and federal governments.  

THP’s expertise and capabilities play an important role in the broader care system in the 

community and our top priority remains the delivery of safe, high quality care to all our patients. 

We will participate in the COVID-19 immunization program and will look to our regional and 

provincial partners to leverage additional resources wherever possible to provide this service to 

the community.   
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For the most up to date information, please follow: 
 
Twitter @THP_hospital 
Facebook/Instagram @trilliumhealthpartners 
 

 
For media inquiries, please contact: 
Keeley Rogers 
Senior Communications Advisor 
416-303-8159 

 

 

 


